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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-8816         0011 DISTURBANCE Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-00:12:14                 Arvd-00:15:25  Clrd-00:35:03
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:12:18                 Arvd-00:15:09  Clrd-00:35:48
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-00:15:03                 Arvd-00:15:05  Clrd-00:32:49
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports the sound of squealing tires   
from the above area.

         Narrative:      
226 reports the vehicles are in Brockton at the KMart plaza.
Brockton Police notified.

25-8824         0143 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:43:09  Clrd-01:47:59
         Narrative:      

Checking on vehicle in the back lot.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle unoccupied. All appears secure.

25-8826         0544 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-05:48:24  Clrd-07:08:22
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Citations/warnings issued for speeding violations.

25-8827         0548 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-05:48:33  Clrd-05:53:23
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-8828         0840 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 07/27/2025 0859
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-08:48:54                 Arvd-08:55:38  Clrd-08:59:21
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a suspicious vehicle that has been parked for   
several hours.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle gone upon arrival.
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25-8829         0911 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-09:19:23                 Arvd-09:19:24  Clrd-09:19:25
         Narrative:      

Party from the above address requesting advice regarding   
on-going issues she is having with her neighbor. Party   
informed of the process of a harassment order.

25-8830         0926 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 07/27/2025 1000
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-09:26:03  Clrd-09:59:58
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-09:56:17                 Arvd-09:56:22  Clrd-09:59:56
         Narrative:      

MV Stop. NIL requested, A-1 en route.

         Narrative:      
A-1 has vehicle. Report to follow.

25-8834         1139 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-11:39:00  Clrd-11:41:15
         Narrative:      

Officer out with a possible stolen MV.

         Narrative:      
The front plate was stolen from the vehicle and entered as   
stolen. Checks out okay.

25-8835         1202 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-12:02:52  Clrd-12:20:02
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-12:18:11                 Arvd-12:18:13  Clrd-12:23:02
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

25-8836         1218 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release. Tow-only form provided.

25-8838         1300 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 07/27/2025 1307
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-13:00:00  Clrd-13:06:16
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.
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25-8840         1613 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [BRI] BRIDGEWATER
         Narrative:      

911 caller with emergency out of town. Transferred via psap   
to Bridgewater Police.   

25-8839         1614 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:14:00  Clrd-16:33:26
         Narrative:      

Licensed operator has the vehicle. Report to follow.   

25-8841         1649 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG 07/27/2025 1656
  Location/Address:    [WEG 913] STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-16:51:16  Enrt-16:51:31  Arvd-16:54:21  Clrd-16:56:13
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a man knocking on their door   
repeatedly.

         Narrative:      
RP reported party is their neighbor.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay. Female left with mother.   

25-8842         1702 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1530] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-17:05:43  Enrt-17:05:46  Arvd-17:12:36  Clrd-17:19:50
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Stoneham Police requesting assistance in locating a vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle located and Stoneham Police notified. No additional   
assistance needed at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Owner of vehicle called the station reporting the vehicle is   
being used without his permission. Requested we attempt to   
contact party to return vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Officers dispatched back to location at owners request to   
attempt to have the vehicle returned.   

         Narrative:      
Officers on scene.   

         Narrative:      
222 spoke with party in possession of vehicle. Party is   
bringing vehicle to the station.   

         Narrative:      
Owner notified and gave a one hour ETA to pick up the   
vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle taken into posession of West Bridgewater Police.   
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         Narrative:      
Property receipt given in hand.

         Narrative:      
Owner at the station to pick up the vehicle. Provided his   
license and the vehicle registration. Property returned to   
owner.   

25-8845         1739 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-17:39:24  Clrd-17:45:13
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-8846         1740 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting erratic operation on the highway.   
Transferred to MSP.   

25-8847         1839 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1255] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-18:39:41  Clrd-18:43:32
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Party has proper paperwork.

25-8848         1912 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-19:12:55  Clrd-19:16:37
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.   

25-8849         1931 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
       Vicinity of:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-19:31:21  Clrd-19:32:11
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective brake light.

25-8850         1935 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:37:47                 Arvd-19:39:51  Clrd-19:44:22
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-19:39:13  Clrd-19:41:20
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting seeing a bobcat in the area   
of the attached location.   
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         Narrative:      
226 checked the area and was unable to locate.   

25-8851         1945 ROAD RAGE Could Not Locate    
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-19:48:59                 Arvd-19:49:00  Clrd-19:53:30
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:49:01                 Arvd-19:49:03  Clrd-19:55:11
         Narrative:      

MSP notified of an incident on Route 24 where the attached   
vehicle threw an item at the RP's vehicle. Attached vehicle   
reportedly took exit 28A.   

         Narrative:      
222 checked the area and could not locate the vehicle.   

25-8852         2054 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1316] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-20:54:10  Clrd-20:58:16
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker and defective headlight.

25-8853         2109 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1406] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:09:17  Clrd-21:12:04
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-8854         2116 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-21:16:00  Clrd-23:19:20
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:17:34  Enrt-21:17:39  Arvd-21:21:29  Clrd-22:13:49
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:17:41  Enrt-21:17:43  Arvd-21:20:56  Clrd-21:21:09
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-21:21:31                 Arvd-21:21:32  Clrd-22:13:47
         Narrative:      

222 attempted to check on a DMV. Party fled from the vehicle   
into the backyard of the attached location.   

         Narrative:      
222 located male party.   

         Narrative:      
BCI and a Spanish speaking officer requested. BCI and   
Brockton Police called at this time. Brockton Police and BCI   
en route.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. Marks en route.   

         Narrative:      
222 is 10-3 with a male party.   

         Narrative:      
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BCI was scene and took pictures at Prospect and West Center.   

         Narrative:      
Arrived at station with male party.   

         Narrative:      
Marks has the vehicle. Female passenger being driven home by   
Brockton Police.   

         Narrative:      
Party read his Miranda Rights at this time.

         Narrative:      
BCI at station to do mugs and prints.   

         Narrative:      
Clerk contacted at this time. Set bail at personal   
recognizance.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner removed from the cell.   

         Narrative:      
Party released.   

         Refer To Arrest:      25-264-AR
            Arrest:    GUALPA, ELMER MAEL        
           Address:    4 BARTLETT TER Apt. #3   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    19
           Charges:    OUI-LIQUOR OR .08%
                       NEGLIGENT OPERATION OF MOTOR VEHICLE

25-8855         2211 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    ROOSEVELT AVE + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:11:43  Clrd-22:11:53
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

For Date: 07/28/2025  -  Monday   

25-8861         0200 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:00:43  Clrd-02:01:53
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8862         0202 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:02:46  Clrd-02:03:24
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8863         0203 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:04:04  Clrd-02:05:41
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8864         0206 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:06:33  Clrd-02:07:38
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8865         0207 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-02:07:39  Clrd-02:09:07
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

All appears secure.

25-8866         0210 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-02:10:34  Clrd-02:11:47
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

All appears secure.

25-8869         0218 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 575] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-02:19:20  Clrd-02:20:44
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

All appears secure.

25-8871         0231 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-02:32:06  Clrd-02:37:06
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

All appears secure.

25-8872         0309 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-03:10:29                 Arvd-03:10:31  Clrd-03:38:01
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Brockton PD in the station with a prisoner to use BT   
Machine.

25-8873         0429 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-04:30:00  Clrd-04:35:26
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.   

25-8874         0441 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-04:41:27  Clrd-04:46:24
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.   

25-8875         0452 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-04:52:05  Clrd-05:07:09
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.   

25-8876         0553 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-05:54:44  Enrt-06:02:57  Arvd-06:07:12  Clrd-06:09:26
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, Commercial Burglar Alarm. Rear aisle motion.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employees.

25-8877         0616 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 07/28/2025 0742
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1100] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-06:17:08  Clrd-06:53:16
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Out monitoring traffic.   

         Narrative:      
1 warning for speeding.

25-8879         0652 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-06:53:22                 Arvd-06:55:47  Clrd-07:04:55
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

MSP reporting an MVA in the area, no PI reported.

         Narrative:      
Damage under $1,000, paperwork exchange only.
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25-8881         0955 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:55:00  Clrd-12:25:34
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Male operator 10-3.  NIL requested.  Raleigh's enroute.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's on scene and has MV.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and enroute.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
BCI in station.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner out of cell to be transported to BDC.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner released to the custody of BDC.  Report to follow.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-266-AR
            Arrest:    MANOBANDA YASAGUANO, JEYSON        
           Address:    177 NILSSON ST Apt. #1   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    28
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant
                       UNLICENSED OPERATION OF MV

25-8882         1000 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a dog unattended in the attached vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Dog owner with vehicle upon officer arrival.  Dog checks out   
okay.

25-8888         1246 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 07/28/2025 1256
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:46:44                 Arvd-12:49:23  Clrd-12:56:39
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a DMV in the area.

         Narrative:      
Party has private tow en route. Not posing a hazard.   

25-8889         1300 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-13:00:19  Clrd-13:02:20
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-8891         1438 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 1345] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:39:42                 Arvd-14:42:00  Clrd-15:35:38
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting she struck a downed tree with her vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was removed by private tow. The tree has been   
cleared off the road.   

25-8892         1442 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1448] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-14:51:16  Enrt-14:54:48  Arvd-15:00:29  Clrd-15:14:03
         Narrative:      

Caller from Progressive Insurance stating a clients vehicle   
was reported stolen but may have been repossessed and be at   
the attached location.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was repossessed and currently at the attached   
location.  Vehicle located in NCIC.

25-8893         1612 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release.   

         Narrative:      
Form in hand.

25-8895         1652 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 07/28/2025 1706
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:52:33  Clrd-16:52:39
         Narrative:      

Different operator.  Warning issued.

25-8897         1722 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
         Narrative:      

Officer on scene before alarm went off and verified all   
appeared in order.

25-8898         1726 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:28:02                 Arvd-17:28:18  Clrd-18:52:09
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-17:28:15                 Arvd-17:28:19  Clrd-18:28:29
         Narrative:      

Both operator and passenger 10-3.

         Narrative:      
NIL contacted and en route.

         Narrative:      
226 en route back to station with male party.
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         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
228 en route to station with female party starting mileage   
34127.1.

         Narrative:      
228 back into station ending mileage 34127.7 at 1752 hours.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.

         Narrative:      
Matron contacted and en route.

         Narrative:      
BCI conducting mugs and prints.

         Narrative:      
Bail clerk advised both parties are non bailable.

         Narrative:      
BCI back into station for narcotics testing.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-267-AR
            Arrest:    GLEASON, PATRICK ROBERT       
           Address:    158 MATFIELD   EAST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    42
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION
         Refer To Arrest:      25-268-AR
            Arrest:    RICHARDS, TAYLOR LANE       
           Address:    158 MATFIELD ST   EAST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    35
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       REGISTRATION SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       DRUG, POSSESS CLASS C

25-8902         2005 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    KEENAN ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-20:06:49                 Arvd-20:10:22  Clrd-20:51:09
         Narrative:      

E911 caller stating there's a tree obstructing the road.

         Narrative:      
DPW contacted and en route.

         Narrative:      
DPW on scene.

         Narrative:      
Hazard removed from roadway.

For Date: 07/29/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-8907         0202 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 07/29/2025 0215
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1394] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:02:55  Clrd-02:15:42
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-02:11:17  Clrd-02:15:41
         Narrative:      

Open door in the rear of the building.
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         Narrative:      
Building cleared, door secured.   

25-8914         0233 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:34:12  Clrd-02:37:23
         Narrative:      

Checking on a vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Party pulled over to rest, checks okay.

25-8918         0247 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 569] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:47:21  Clrd-02:54:06
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-8921         0647 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BREWSTER RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:47:23  Clrd-06:49:08
         Narrative:      

Party provided proper paperwork and was advised to contact   
the RMV.

25-8922         0659 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:59:11  Clrd-07:08:29
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-8924         0918 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:40:01                 Arvd-09:53:17  Clrd-10:00:05
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting aggressive woodchuck.

         Narrative:      
Officers checked the area, nothing found.   

25-8926         0926 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [OT] ROUTE 24 SOUTH + MM 31B
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a large rock on Route 24 South near MM   
31B. Transferred to State Police.

25-8927         1002 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:03:16  Enrt-10:03:18  Arvd-10:05:21  Clrd-10:08:29
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         Narrative:      
E911 caller reporting a dog left in a vehicle on a 90 degree   
day.

         Narrative:      
Owner returned to vehicle upon officer arrival, windows   
opened, no distress observed.   

25-8928         1011 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1222] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-10:11:41  Clrd-10:22:10
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for red light violation.   

25-8929         1013 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-10:13:37  Clrd-10:14:32
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for red light violation.

25-8930         1019 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:26:30                 Arvd-10:26:32  Clrd-10:33:57
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting to speak with an officer.   

         Narrative:      
Party concerned about a photograph taken and sent to her   
while she was out at a restaurant. Phone number that sent   
photograph is not in service. Party would like information   
logged.   

25-8931         1035 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:38:47  Enrt-10:39:15  Arvd-10:41:57  Clrd-11:07:26
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-10:39:57  Enrt-10:39:59  Arvd-10:41:58  Clrd-10:51:13
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-11:06:02  Clrd-11:06:08
         Narrative:      

Multiple E911 callers reporting MVA. Unknown PI. WBFD   
dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested on scene. Mark's en route.   

         Narrative:      
One female party transported to BMC South.   

25-8932         1058 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 07/29/2025 1209
  Location/Address:    [OT] ROUTE 24 S + MM 26
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:04:58                 Arvd-11:09:03  Clrd-12:08:44
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
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                       Disp-11:10:04                 Arvd-11:10:06  Clrd-11:53:17
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:20:58                 Arvd-11:21:00  Clrd-12:05:20
         Narrative:      

Multiple E911 callers reporting MVA with ejection Route 24   
South MM 26. WBFD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Medflight requested on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Officers shutting down on ramp to Route 24 South.   

         Narrative:      
Route 24 reopened to traffic. MSP handling investigation.   

25-8933         1112 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:14:26  Enrt-11:14:47                 Clrd-11:20:50
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting suspicious vehicle driving around.   

         Narrative:      
Easton PD providing mutual aid, all J2 units tied up at this   
time.   

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.   

25-8934         1137 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release. Tow ONLY release   
issued.   

25-8937         1219 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    BREWSTER RD
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-12:20:08  Clrd-13:10:42
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:24:07  Clrd-12:25:34
         Narrative:      

227 out assisting MSP with notification of previous   
accident.    

         Narrative:      
No answer at the residence, 227 will attempt to make contact   
by phone.

         Narrative:      
227 was able to make contact with the involved party's   
mother by phone and provide the necessary information.

25-8938         1219 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 07/29/2025 1259
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:48:42                 Arvd-12:48:44  Clrd-12:59:36
         Narrative:      

E911 hang up. Attempted call back x3.   

         Narrative:      
Spoke with workers at attached location no emergency   
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present. Checked the surrounding area, nothing showing.   

25-8939         1234 FIRE, AUTO Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 07/29/2025 1250
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:36:11  Enrt-12:36:14  Arvd-12:37:25  Clrd-12:41:18
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting possible vehicle fire. WBFD   
dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle overheating, no fire no smoke.   

25-8940         1238 ERRATIC OPERATION CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 07/29/2025 1251
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:41:25                 Arvd-12:47:10  Clrd-12:50:35
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting erratic operator following too close.

         Narrative:      
Officers spoke with operator of tow truck. Party stated the   
other vehicle cut him off and threw a coffee cup at his   
vehicle. Party stated he did not want to follow up regarding   
this incident.   

25-8942         1429 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:29:01  Clrd-14:32:18
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.

25-8943         1431 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release. Release issued.   

25-8944         1438 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:38:07  Clrd-14:44:16
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-8945         1440 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:44:44  Enrt-14:44:46  Arvd-14:48:12  Clrd-14:57:55
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to make a report of an MVA.   

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged.   
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25-8946         1446 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-14:46:01  Clrd-14:52:07
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.   

25-8947         1506 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Danniel A Arriola 07/29/2025 2034
       Vicinity of:    N ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:06:51  Clrd-16:02:07
         Narrative:      

One male party 10-3.   

         Narrative:      
Party in the station for booking.   

         Narrative:      
BCI notified.   

         Narrative:      
Bail set at $250.00

         Narrative:      
Party is negative Q5

         Refer To Arrest:      25-269-AR
            Arrest:    CAYANCELA-GUALLPA, MANUEL MESIA       
           Address:    423 W CHESTNUT ST   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    31
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       MARKED LANES VIOLATION
                       CHILD UNDER 8 YEARS & UNDER 58 INCHES WITHOUT CARSEAT

25-8948         1513 FRAUD CREDIT CARD REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-15:17:46                 Arvd-15:17:48  Clrd-15:17:49
         Narrative:      

Party reporting credit card fraud.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-8954         1702 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

Calling party requesting assistance on Route 24 Southbound   
for husband for is looking for cell phone.

         Narrative:      
Party transferred to MSP.

         Narrative:      
Party called back for an update. Advised to contact state   
police. Transferred at this time.

25-8951         1741 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Danniel A Arriola 07/29/2025 1902
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
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                       Disp-17:43:20                 Arvd-17:43:21  Clrd-18:24:20
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting PD, no further information provided,   
no answer on call back.   

         Narrative:      
226 spoke with both parties, separated at this time.
Issue regarding past incident between employee and manager.   
226 standing by to speak with business owner.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-8952         1902 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

226 reporting a scooter passing vehicles on the left, no   
helmet, no plate.

         Narrative:      
Scooter was last seen traveling southbound in the area   
attached.

         Narrative:      
Bridgewater PD notified.

         Narrative:      
BPD was able to apprehend the involved party. 226 provided a   
positive ID. Report to follow.

25-8953         1919 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Summons requested    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Danniel A Arriola 07/29/2025 2001
       Vicinity of:    [BRI] BURRILL AVE
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-19:21:45  Enrt-19:21:48  Arvd-19:37:51  Clrd-19:37:55
         Narrative:      

226 en-route to Bridgewater to identify operator on previous   
incident.   

         Narrative:      
226 was able to provide a positive ID. Report to follow.

25-8955         1936 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1448] TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party providing information on stolen MV out of   
Brockton. Vehicle was located yesterday, did not clear.

         Narrative:      
Brockton PD notified and will attempt to locate in CJIS.

         Narrative:      
Brockton PD called requesting we make second attempt to   
locate in CJIS.

25-8956         2017 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Transported to Hospital   

       Vicinity of:    UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:18:35                 Arvd-20:19:52  Clrd-20:20:01
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:20:10                 Arvd-20:20:12  Clrd-20:30:35
         Narrative:      

EBPD reporting male party with a machete walking down the   
middle of the roadway swinging at cars.
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         Narrative:      
228 en route to assist EBPD

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Brockton Hospital on Section 12 by   
EBPD.

25-8957         2044 CIVIL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party calling to report dispute with ex-employeer regarding   
payment for MV repairs.

         Narrative:      
Party advised of civil matter, and to contact Brockton   
District Court.

25-8958         2133 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:33:27  Clrd-21:36:57
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-8959         2137 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:37:18  Clrd-21:40:35
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-8960         2142 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 07/29/2025 2147
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:42:00  Clrd-21:47:39
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective tail light.

For Date: 07/30/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-8966         0215 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-02:16:45  Clrd-02:22:15
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

All appears secure.   

25-8968         0232 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
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                                                     Arvd-02:32:29  Clrd-02:36:57
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY

25-8971         0243 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:43:27  Clrd-02:44:31
         Narrative:      

Property checks secure at this time.   

25-8973         0613 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 07/30/2025 0659
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1100] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-06:13:50  Clrd-06:17:16
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-06:26:01                 Arvd-06:27:06  Clrd-06:37:19
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-06:58:18                 Arvd-06:59:04  Clrd-06:59:08
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Out monitoring traffic.   

25-8974         0617 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 723] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-06:17:16  Clrd-06:25:53
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

MV stop.   

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for speeding.   

25-8975         0635 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST + FOREST ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-06:37:19                 Arvd-06:40:07  Clrd-06:58:18
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Party found backpack in the water at boat ramp. Cruiser   
dispatched to check bag and speak with party.

         Narrative:      
Item returned to owner.

25-8979         0923 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-09:23:04  Clrd-09:32:48
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for hands free violation.   

25-8980         0946 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
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                                                     Arvd-09:47:05  Clrd-10:49:07
         Narrative:      

Officer out for Cats Camp.   

25-8981         0948 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into station to pick up tow release form for   
attached vehicle at the above location. Involved party works   
for Mel's Recovery Repo company. Vehicle verified by VIN   
number.

25-8982         0954 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:55:05                 Arvd-09:55:07  Clrd-10:07:23
         Narrative:      

Attached party into station to speak to an officer about on   
going issues with her neighbor.

         Narrative:      
Party advised of town by-laws in regards to noise and   
parking of landscape equipment.

25-8984         1122 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:22:26  Clrd-11:31:21
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-8985         1142 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:43:00  Clrd-12:23:48
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.

25-8986         1205 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 9] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:05:02  Clrd-12:09:43
         Narrative:      

Party has proper paperwork.
Warning for hands free violation.

25-8987         1216 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:16:10  Clrd-12:17:21
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-8989         1409 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
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                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:09:44                 Arvd-14:09:46  Clrd-14:09:59
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

25-8990         1430 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 8] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:31:55                 Arvd-14:32:20  Clrd-14:40:06
         Narrative:      

E-911 automatic call for a minor MVA. Minor in nature both   
parties exchanged information.

25-8991         1554 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting FID renewal form. Paperwork given   
in hand.   

25-8992         1608 ERRATIC OPERATION CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:10:37                 Arvd-16:10:39  Clrd-16:13:43
         Narrative:      

Named 911 caller reporting erratic operation of attached   
vehicle. Vehicle almost collided with other vehicles and   
multiple marked lane violations.   

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay.

25-8993         1612 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting LTC renewal forms. Paperwork given   
in hand.   

25-8994         1634 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] WEST SPRINGFIELD
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting an MVA out of town. Transferred via   
psap to West Springfield Police.   

25-8995         1658 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

RP asking if anyone returned her wallet today. Does not   
appear to have been returned at this time. Described as a   
small pink wallet with white stripes. RP stated there is a   
Citizens bank card with their name on it.   

25-8996         1735 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 200] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:42:18  Enrt-17:42:26  Arvd-17:47:21  Clrd-17:48:20
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-17:42:29                 Arvd-17:42:30  Clrd-18:31:13
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                       Disp-17:55:16  Enrt-17:55:18  Arvd-18:00:37  Clrd-18:33:45
         Narrative:      

Walk in party stating her father is likely intoxicated and   
driving. RP is speaking with an officer while 224 goes to   
suspected location of the party.   

         Narrative:      
224 checked location and reported two unoccupied vehicles.   
Unable to locate party.    

         Narrative:      
224 and 228 attempting a wellfare check with the RP at the   
RV at the attached location.   

         Narrative:      
224 transporting female party to their residence in North   
Easton. Starting mileage 82366.0 at 1819.

         Narrative:      
Party's father is transporting them home. Both vehicles have   
been secured.   

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage on transporting female party is 82372.4 at   
1832.   

25-8997         1745 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    ASH ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-17:46:33  Enrt-17:46:36  Arvd-17:53:28  Clrd-18:02:13
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting assistance with their sick dog. RP was   
unable to lift dog into their vehicle to transport to the   
animal hospital. Prior to arrival RP stated they believed   
dog passed away.   

         Narrative:      
227 assisted citizen. No further assistance needed at this   
time.   

25-8998         1819 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + CENTRAL SQ
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:19:16  Clrd-18:22:34
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for marked lane violation.

25-8999         1919 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BUTTONWOOD AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:19:07  Clrd-19:26:19
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-9000         1933 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + JEFFREY DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:33:00  Clrd-19:42:57
         Narrative:      

Different operator party checks ok.
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25-9001         1942 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:42:00  Clrd-19:52:06
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for speeding.   

25-9002         2006 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + EMERSON AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:06:10  Clrd-20:08:42
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lane violation.

25-9003         2012 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-20:16:33  Enrt-20:16:36  Arvd-20:23:18  Clrd-20:43:08
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater State University Police requesting assistance   
contacting attached party. Attached party's sister is in   
their station trying to contact her. Sister has dementia and   
requires lodging.

         Narrative:      
Message delivered to attached party who will contact   
Bridgewater State University Police.

25-9004         2252 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:52:03  Clrd-22:54:07
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-9005         2322 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    [WEG 521] MANLEY ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-23:22:05  Clrd-23:36:10
         Narrative:      

Warning for 89/9.

For Date: 07/31/2025  -  Thursday   

25-9006         0146 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-01:48:46  Clrd-01:56:46
                       Patrol Fernando A Colombo
         Narrative:      

All appears secure.   

25-9009         0213 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-02:14:28  Clrd-02:15:42
                       Patrol Fernando A Colombo
         Narrative:      

All appears secure.

25-9012         0224 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1404] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-02:24:51  Clrd-02:26:05
                       Patrol Fernando A Colombo
         Narrative:      

All appears secure.

25-9017         0618 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1584] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-06:19:14  Clrd-07:24:35
                       Patrol Fernando A Colombo
         Narrative:      

Out monitoring traffic.   

         Narrative:      
Citation and warnings issued for speeding.   

25-9019         0820 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into station to pick up call log from last   
night.

25-9023         1044 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + KEENAN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-10:44:15  Clrd-10:47:24
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for marked lane violation.  CJIS   
was down for maintenance.

25-9024         1102 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 186] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:06:40  Enrt-11:08:41  Arvd-11:13:26  Clrd-11:46:51
         Narrative:      

CP requesting to speak to an officer about a customer who   
keeps harrassing him and employees at the above location.

         Narrative:      
Party was advised of a no trespass order.

25-9026         1152 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:53:20  Clrd-12:27:12
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         Narrative:      
Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-9027         1328 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 297] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-13:28:48  Clrd-13:40:19
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-9030         1540 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + CENTRAL SQ
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-15:40:39  Clrd-16:00:20
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

25-9031         1616 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 07/31/2025 1629
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:19:10  Enrt-16:19:13  Arvd-16:23:23  Clrd-16:29:08
         Narrative:      

911 hangup, on call back spoke with party who stated phone   
dialed in error.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with party, all okay.

25-9032         1749 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 99] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:49:00  Clrd-17:56:03
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-9033         1809 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + LAMP POST LN
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-18:09:25  Clrd-18:17:02
         Narrative:      

Stop sign violation. Citation issued.

25-9035         1845 ROAD HAZARD Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 276] EAST ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-19:06:31  Enrt-19:06:40  Arvd-19:09:42  Clrd-19:13:47
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a fridge on the side of the road. She is   
concerned because it still has doors on it.

         Narrative:      
Fridge was found on side of road with for sale sign on it.
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25-9036         1850 DISORDERLY Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 979] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-18:53:08                 Arvd-18:53:17  Clrd-19:02:54
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-18:53:15                 Arvd-18:53:35  Clrd-19:02:55
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-18:53:27                 Arvd-18:53:39  Clrd-19:02:51
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-19:02:28  Clrd-19:02:53
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a customer started throwing items in   
his store.

         Narrative:      
Officers on scene confirmed that there was no destruction of   
property. Both parties refused to press charges. Both   
parties sent on their way.

25-9037         1907 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    BRYANT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-19:07:00  Clrd-19:11:33
         Narrative:      

MV stop, verbal warning given for plate violation.

25-9038         1911 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-19:11:00  Clrd-19:13:12
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning given for a marked lanes violation.

25-9039         1934 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Danniel A Arriola 07/31/2025 2010
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] SOUTH ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-19:39:35  Enrt-19:39:39  Arvd-19:41:44  Clrd-19:50:36
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting two male parties going door   
to door possible solicitors.

         Narrative:      
Parties work for Verizon and will be in the area for another   
ten minutes. All is okay.

25-9040         1941 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 979] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-19:58:21  Enrt-19:58:25  Arvd-20:00:24  Clrd-20:07:31
         Narrative:      

Calling party requesting an officer regarding a previous   
incident.

         Narrative:      
Party was advised.

25-9041         2047 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-20:47:00  Clrd-21:14:19
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-20:54:50                 Arvd-20:54:53  Clrd-21:14:17
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-21:24:44                 Arvd-21:24:46  Clrd-21:24:53
         Narrative:      

NIL requested. Raleigh's en route.

         Narrative:      
222 transporting female party to her residence, starting   
miles 51,350.6

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's has the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
End of transport ending miles 51355.1

25-9042         2149 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-21:54:14  Enrt-21:54:19  Arvd-21:54:30  Clrd-21:58:33
         Narrative:      

Signal 2\ produce aisle.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee. Alarm is reset.

25-9043         2343 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-23:53:36                 Arvd-23:53:38  Clrd-23:53:39
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a white vehicle parked on the side of the   
road.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle unoccupied and off of the road. Officer will check   
back later to see if it is removed.

For Date: 08/01/2025  -  Friday   

25-9048         0744 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 08/01/2025 1025
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-08:42:10                 Arvd-08:42:11  Clrd-08:42:12
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a suspicious male party loitering in the   
parking lot for an excessive amount of time. Described to be   
a white male, in his 20s, wearing all brown and carrying a   
red umbrella. RP would like an officer to check on party.

25-9049         0947 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-09:47:38  Clrd-09:49:25
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective brake light.
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25-9050         1000 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to drop off copy of trespass notice.   

25-9051         1018 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 524] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-10:18:00  Clrd-10:44:27
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:33:39                 Arvd-10:33:40  Clrd-10:44:25
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-9052         1113 FRAUD IMPERSONATION REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-11:25:08                 Arvd-11:25:09  Clrd-11:26:54
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby requesting to speak with an officer to report   
identity theft.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-9053         1137 CIVIL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Calling party requesting to report stolen MV. Party stated   
that a business in town refusing to release vehicle until   
storage payments have been made.   

         Narrative:      
Party was advised that this is a civil matter and that the   
R.O. will need to report the matter to local District Court.   

25-9054         1150 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-11:50:38  Clrd-11:52:40
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued.

25-9055         1316 LARCENY FROM BUILDING Unfounded    
       Vicinity of:    METACOMET RD
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-13:19:11                 Arvd-13:31:27  Clrd-13:36:07
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                                                     Arvd-13:27:29  Clrd-13:35:44
         Narrative:      

Caller reports that an iPad was taken from their   
sales/service center earlier today. Device is pinging at the   
attached address in our town.   

         Narrative:      
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Device was taken by an employee with G.M. authorization.   

         Narrative:      
Caller states that an iPad was stolen from their location   
but is no longer showing updated location for a ping. Will   
call back if further assistance is needed.   

25-9056         1338 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1100] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-13:38:58  Clrd-13:40:52
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued.

25-9058         1350 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
       Vicinity of:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-13:53:14  Enrt-13:56:03  Arvd-13:59:29  Clrd-13:59:31
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting a large tree limb has come down across   
the roadway.   

         Narrative:      
WBFD has already notified DPW, 228 dispatched to assist with   
traffic.   

         Narrative:      
DPW on scene, hazard removed.   

25-9059         1555 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:03:21                 Arvd-16:03:25  Clrd-16:21:41
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:03:26                 Arvd-16:03:57  Clrd-16:14:34
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a three vehicle MVA. NO report of air   
bag deployment or injury.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Mays en route.   

         Narrative:      
Mays on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Mays has vehicle. Report to follow.   

25-9060         1601 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 557] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:17:02  Enrt-16:17:04  Arvd-16:24:37  Clrd-16:35:50
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting her son's vehicle was hit at   
the attached location while he was at work. No injuries.   
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         Narrative:      
Vehicle reportedly pulled into the other vehicle in the   
parking lot. Vehicle was unoccupied at the time.   

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged. A note was left on the vehicle to   
contact the station.   

         Narrative:      
Party called the station after seeing the note. 226 en route   
to follow up with them.   

         Narrative:      
226 back at location.   

         Narrative:      
226 spoke to the party and informed them of the incident.   

25-9061         1640 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1230] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:42:20                 Arvd-16:50:35  Clrd-17:10:26
         Narrative:      

Business line call reporting a large amount of people at   
attached location. Reported multiple people crossing the   
busy street and requested they be checked on.   

         Narrative:      
ASAP detail requested.

         Narrative:      
Additional staff assisting with traffic. Unit clear.   

25-9062         1735 ROAD RAGE CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:39:07  Enrt-17:39:09  Arvd-17:39:40  Clrd-17:48:35
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Named caller reporting a road rage incident where the other   
driver cut them off and was yelling at them.   

         Narrative:      
226 located suspected vehicle and is monitoring it.   

         Narrative:      
226 followed the vehicle to the town line and did not   
observe any infractions.   

         Narrative:      
226 speaking with RP.   

         Narrative:      
226 spoke to RP and party wanted information logged. Unit   
clear.   

25-9063         1740 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:41:04  Clrd-17:59:51
         Narrative:      

224 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.   
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25-9064         1746 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + HILLSIDE AVE
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-17:46:57  Clrd-17:53:11
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

25-9065         1751 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1496] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:51:10  Clrd-17:55:49
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lane violation.

25-9066         1803 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + EMERSON AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:03:30  Clrd-18:15:06
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-9067         1803 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + CENTRAL SQ
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:03:49  Clrd-18:08:15
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

25-9068         1803 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 08/01/2025 1827
  Location/Address:    [WEG 321] UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:15:49  Enrt-18:15:59  Arvd-18:22:01  Clrd-18:27:04
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Sig2 in front warehouse door zone. No contact with keyholder   
at this time.   

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.

25-9071         1817 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:17:31  Clrd-18:36:00
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

25-9073         1849 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:49:03  Clrd-18:52:25
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for hands free violation.   

25-9074         1855 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + CENTRAL SQ
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:55:36  Clrd-19:04:09
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

25-9075         1935 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:35:10  Clrd-19:40:02
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

25-9077         1951 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:51:22  Clrd-19:55:45
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-9078         1958 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-19:58:00  Clrd-20:13:45
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:59:13  Enrt-19:59:17  Arvd-20:04:28  Clrd-20:13:47
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.  Citation issued.

25-9080         2033 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:37:31                 Arvd-20:40:43  Clrd-20:44:52
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting people repeatedly going door   
to door and knocking. They are described as having no   
identifiable business clothing and RP requested an officer   
check the area.   

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area and was unable to locate the party.   

25-9082         2120 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
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                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:20:33  Clrd-21:29:45
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-9083         2135 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 99] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:35:43  Clrd-21:39:30
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective head light.

25-9084         2144 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:44:14  Clrd-21:53:00
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-9085         2203 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:03:58  Clrd-22:06:18
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective head light.

25-9086         2213 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:15:18                 Arvd-22:16:54  Clrd-22:17:21
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Named 911 caller reporting an erratic operator. RP stated   
multiple marked lane violations and vehicle nearly hit   
another car.   

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area and could not locate the vehicle.   

25-9087         2219 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:19:25  Clrd-22:22:29
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-9088         2234 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:34:58  Clrd-22:37:45
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
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         Narrative:      
Warning for defective tag lights.

25-9089         2248 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:48:12  Clrd-22:52:27
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-9090         2300 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 5] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:00:02  Clrd-23:03:20
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-9091         2310 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:10:07  Clrd-23:17:07
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Citaion issued for speeding.

25-9092         2329 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:30:00  Clrd-23:32:52
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective head light.

25-9093         2344 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:44:06  Clrd-23:50:12
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning for failure to stop at red light.

For Date: 08/02/2025  -  Saturday   

25-9095         0106 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:06:41  Clrd-01:11:12
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.
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25-9102         0208 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:09:10  Clrd-02:09:49
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9103         0211 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 4700] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:12:01  Clrd-02:12:37
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9106         0644 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:46:45  Clrd-07:23:54
         Narrative:      

224 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
Light traffic. No violations observed.   

25-9107         0737 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Danniel A Arriola 08/02/2025 0802
  Location/Address:    [WEG 173] WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-07:39:44  Enrt-07:39:49  Arvd-07:51:15  Clrd-07:52:23
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reports a Commercial Burglar System activation   
initiated by the across door motion detector. No keyholder   
responding.

         Narrative:      
228 checked building, all secure.

25-9108         0756 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    CHRISTIAN WAY
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting lift assist for attached party.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.

25-9109         0829 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-08:30:43                 Arvd-08:30:45  Clrd-08:37:04
         Narrative:      

WBFD reports possible single car MVA vs. bush in the area   
attached.

         Narrative:      
228 out with vehicle, just over Brockton line. Brockton PD   
notified.
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         Narrative:      
228 reports party clear. Brockton PD to take over.

25-9112         0955 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Danniel A Arriola 08/02/2025 1004
       Vicinity of:    ELLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-09:58:06  Enrt-09:58:08  Arvd-09:59:25  Clrd-10:01:53
         Narrative:      

E911 hangup mapping within 2 meters of attached address. No   
answer on call back.

         Narrative:      
228 spoke with calling party, confirmed accidental.

25-9113         1017 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 456] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-10:18:45  Enrt-10:18:47  Arvd-10:23:09  Clrd-10:29:00
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-10:23:07                 Arvd-10:23:09  Clrd-10:29:02
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ Commercial burglary alarm. Zone 9 ATM room.

         Narrative:      
Notified site contact.

         Narrative:      
Party called to advise that there are issues with alarm   
system. Party also notified alarm company.

25-9115         1142 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Danniel A Arriola 08/02/2025 1210
  Location/Address:    ESTHER DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-11:48:33                 Arvd-11:48:34  Clrd-12:03:49
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-11:58:11  Enrt-11:58:47  Arvd-12:02:49  Clrd-12:03:50
         Narrative:      

e911 caller is locked out of apartment and is requesting   
assistance.   

         Narrative:      
Apartment has been unlocked.

25-9116         1149 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-11:50:39                 Arvd-11:50:41  Clrd-12:00:24
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting kids riding dirt bikes and doing donuts at   
the attached location.

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area, could not locate.

25-9119         1256 CIVIL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-13:03:57  Enrt-13:04:01  Arvd-13:07:37  Clrd-13:21:21
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting that he was kicked out of his class and   
would like an officer to assist.
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         Narrative:      
226 spoke with both parties involved. Matter resolved at   
this time.

25-9120         1343 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

          Location:    BRIDGEWATER POLICE
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater PD requesting matron.

25-9122         1603 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1483] ASH ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:03:58                 Arvd-16:05:29  Clrd-16:07:38
         Narrative:      

Calling party stating he is stuck in his recliner and cannot   
get up.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party was assisted. No transport.

25-9123         1646 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [BRO] KMART
         Narrative:      

E911 caller stating there was a group of juveniles in the   
parking lot who stated they were meeting someone.

         Narrative:      
Caller transferred to Brockton PSAP.

25-9126         1838 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1586] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:38:14  Clrd-18:57:45
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Licensed operator en route.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-9127         1902 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:08:33                 Arvd-19:13:50  Clrd-19:16:45
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Calling party stating she was driving past the attached   
location and saw a deceased coyote in the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Officers on scene observed a fake coyote in the yard.

25-9128         1927 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                                                     Arvd-19:27:03  Clrd-19:33:58
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-9129         2114 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-21:18:03  Enrt-21:19:01  Arvd-21:24:42  Clrd-21:51:20
         Narrative:      

Calling party stating her husband is having issues with a   
tenant at the attached location.

         Narrative:      
Both parties advised.   

25-9130         2124 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:25:23                 Arvd-21:25:51  Clrd-21:31:54
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:25:55                 Arvd-21:25:56  Clrd-21:31:57
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

25-9131         2143 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 08/02/2025 2206
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:43:22  Clrd-22:03:28
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-21:51:57                 Arvd-21:55:26  Clrd-22:03:29
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.


